## TORONTO VETERANS AGAIN AFTER ALIENS

Think Many Foreigners Should Be Discharged.

TORONTO, Feb. 5 .- Dormant for

some time, the alien labor question is once again becoming a decidedly live topic at the meetings of the G.W.V.A., and among returned soldiers. Last night considerable discussion took place at the meeting of the Central Branch of the G.W.A.A. when the question of unemployment came up.

The consensus of opinion was that foreign labor was still acceptable to the employer, and that there were many foreigners in industry whose services should be dispensed with.

The attitude of the membership of the branch is to be expressed to the Government by the officers.